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Parents coffee morning

Thank you to the parents that joined us on 1st December 2022 for the 
coffee morning. We shared some information about the school and you 
gave us some useful feedback to help us to continue to improve the 
school. 

Next meeting –

Friday 27th January 2023 8.45am 

in the school hall

All parents are welcome to attend. 



Dates for the Diary 
14th December 

• Christmas dinner day

• Christmas jumper/occasion wear/non school uniform

• 9.15am – EYFS performance

• 2.15pm – Year 1 and 2 performance

15th December 

• 9.15am -Year 1 and 2 performance

• 2.15pm - EYFS performance

16th December

• 2.30pm – Whole school singing on the yard – Families are invited to attend and children 
can be collected as soon as the singing is finished. 

• Return to school – Tuesday 3rd January 2023



School term dates

• Please note this is an updated 

calendar - Monday 8th May 2023

has now been declared a 

bank holiday for the King’s Coronation



Staffing update

• With sadness we announce that Mrs Suleman (Y1 Fir), Miss Chambers 
(R Ash) and Mrs Hanif (Y2 Holly) are leaving the school at the end of 
December. We wish them well with Miss Chambers and Mrs Hanif
moving to jobs outside of education. 

• In Y1 Fir Miss Farrell will still be working on a Thursday and Friday and 
we are pleased to say that Miss Emmerson will now be the job share 
in Y1 with Miss Farrell. Mrs Oxley remains working with Fir class all 
week. 

• In Y5 Sycamore Mrs Firth will remain working with the children and 
we are interviewing next week for a teacher.

• In R Ash class Mrs Keenan has been appointed as class teacher from 
January 2023. 



Staffing update (continued)

• We are pleased to welcome Miss Aslam into Y1 Beech who has 
already started her post in December 2022.

• In January 2023 we welcome Mr Qureshi into the office and Mrs 
Akram into the KS1 team.



Contact

You can contact school in the following ways: 

• Phone – 0114 272 3624

• Email – enquires@astreabyronwood.org

• Astrea App

• Don’t forget to follow us on twitter @BWA_Sheffield

mailto:enquires@astreabyronwood.org

